
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 18-196/E10 

9thJuly, 2019 
Dear Parents, 

Circular on Beijing Study Tour 
Our school participated in the ‘Values Education ("Basic Law" and Chinese Culture) Student 

Short Film Creation Competition’ held by the Education Bureau (EDB). They won the Merit 
Award and were invited to participate in the extended activity - the Beijing Study Tour, which 
broadens students’ horizons and deepens their understanding of Chinese culture, history, 
technology and other areas. The details are as follows: 

Date 18-8-2019 to 23-8-2019 (6 days and 5 nights) 

Place Beijing 

Schedule 
STEM camp, small military training, workshops, visiting famous local attractions 
such as Temple of Heaven, China Science and Technology Museum, Olympic 
Village, National Astronomical Observatory, Beijing/ Tsinghua University, etc. 

Tour Fee 
 Free (the EDB responsible for high-speed rail tickets, meals, accommodation, 

transportation in the Mainland and exchange activities, etc.) 
 Our school suggests participants purchasing travel insurance 

Travel 
documents 

Participants should hold Mainland Travel Permit for Hong Kong and Macau 
Residents / Passport and China tourist visa, or other valid travel document which 
is valid for at least 6 months before the trip 

Remarks 

 Students must attend the pre-departure briefing session organised by the 
EDB. The details are as follows: 
Date: 5th August, 2019 (Monday) 
Time: 10:00-10:45 a.m. 
Venue: Room W301, West Block, EDB Kowloon Tong Education Services 
Centre, 19 Suffolk Road, Kowloon Tong 

 To promote the experience of the study tour, students will be filmed, recorded 
or videotaped during the tour. All copies, reprints or displays of the portraits 
and sounds of the students involved will be used for educational and 
promotional purposes. If parents do not agree, please inform the EDB at the 
latest two working days before departure, in written form with signature to 
Miss WONG Ching-lai (Room 402, 4/F, Kowloon Government Offices, 405 
Nathan Rd, Yau Ma Tei, Hong Kong). If the EDB does not receive a written 
notice on the deadline, it will assume parents agree with the arrangement. 

All participation is on a voluntary basis. For enquiry, please contact Ms. Wong Chuk Kwan. 
 

             Yours faithfully, 

_______________________ 

Chow Kim Ho  

                                                       Principal 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
          Reply Slip of Circular 18-196/E10 < Return it to Ms. Wong Chuk Kwan > 

Circular on Beijing Study Tour  

Dear Principal, 

I * □allow my child to participate in the Beijing Study Tour and the briefing session. 

□do not allow my child to participate in the Beijing Study Tour and the briefing session. 
 

Student’s Name:  Parent’s Signature:  
Class:  Date:  

 


